
Funding Available in 2015 

Ohio Department of Health  

Fluoridation Assistance Program 

Thanks to the generosity of the Delta Dental Foundation, the Ohio Department of Health 

continues to administer the Fluoridation Assistance Program.  This reimbursement 

program offers limited funds for the start-up and maintenance of community water 

fluoridation.   

Interested communities should submit a letter requesting financial assistance 
accompanied by detailed quotes/ estimates from suppliers.  After review, applicants will 
receive a letter from the ODH indicating the level and dollar amount of available 
assistance. Program guidelines and application materials can be accessed at: 

http://www.odh.ohio.gov/odhPrograms/ohs/oral/oralprev/reimbprg.aspx . 

For more information, please contact: 
Theresa Bonn 

Oral Health Section 
Bureau of Community Health Services & Patient-Centered Primary Care 

Theresa.Bonn@odh.ohio.gov 
614-466-4180 
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